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Greetings! 

Limited English Proficiency and Executive Order 13166 
 
Recently, several articles appeared in our local newspaper about the lack of language 
services provided by governmental agencies to those who speak a limited amount of 

English. It reminded me that both Executive Order 13166, as well as the Protection of 
Limited English Proficient (LEP) Individuals under Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 
1964, should be protecting those individuals from getting services without the 

assistance of a qualified interpreter. These provisions are directed at those agencies 
that receive federal funding, but they are best practice guidelines that should be 
followed by all agencies that provide services to communities that speak another 

language or who are not yet proficient in English as a second language.  
 
The LEP Executive Order 13166 says that individuals who are LEP should have 

“meaningful access to federally conduct and federally funded programs and activities” 
(www.lep.gov). This order requires these organizations to review the services they 
provide, identify the needs of those they service who are LEP, and implement a plan to 

provide language services so that those they serve can have meaningful access. This 
order was signed by the President of the United States on August 11, 2000. It acted as 
a supplement to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, which prohibits discrimination 

based on national origin. An excellent resource to help implement these requirements 
can be found in the policy guideline document, “Enforcement of Title VI of the Civil 
Rights Act of 1964–National Origin Discrimination Against Persons With Limited English 

Proficiency” at www.lep.gov.  
 

Whether you receive federal funding or not, when creating an LEP plan there are four 

factors that should be considered: 
 

- The number of LEP persons eligible to be served by a program 

- The frequency the LEP person comes in contact with the program 
- The nature and importance of the program, activity or service to the LEP 

person’s life 

- The resources and costs to the agency, keeping in mind that the 
guidelines should not cause a burden to the nonprofit or small business 

 

By calculating the number of potential LEP clients, an effect budget can be executed, 
including the cost of interpreting and translation, or the salary for a qualified bilingual 
staff member, or both depending on the number of different languages that are spoken 

by the clientele of each program within the agency or business. Understanding this 
budget line will better prepare a grant writer to request the appropriate amount of 
funding, or a financial officer to understand the necessary expenses to provide the best 
service. By providing language services, an organization will in turn increase 

productivity, as the LEP client will be served more efficiently and effectively when 
communicated with in their native language.  
  

This plan does not need to be provided to the Federal Coordination and Compliance 
Section, but if a complaint is issued and a review is executed, the organization will be 
required to provide a copy of the LEP plan. If an organization does not receive federal 

funding, this plan should be in place as well to protect against discrimination claims. In 
today’s multicultural communities, it is more important than ever to execute an inclusive 
business philosophy, and have a plan in place to serve LEP customers with respectful, 

effective services.  
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=r4ry5rcab&et=1107876852103&s=105&e=001NB2YOPRQtN5pJAgSxThRUiKE-eXEsQSHEC_ZyL3oH-8sJe3GnM8ttMQYr4Le_ywphD1ehLwer4BLLOp7iKw4AovwDh1VEG-BLj31Hi55bwLqSgQP3LqA9Wt8a5hU_nlpsmUPjZdGsbZkVDy4dfBS9A==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=r4ry5rcab&et=1107876852103&s=105&e=001NB2YOPRQtN5pJAgSxThRUiKE-eXEsQSHEC_ZyL3oH-8sJe3GnM8ttMQYr4Le_ywphD1ehLwer4BLLOp7iKw4AovwDh1VEG-BLj31Hi55bwLqSgQP3LqA9Wt8a5hU_nlpsmUPjZdGsbZkVDy4dfBS9A==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=r4ry5rcab&et=1107876852103&s=105&e=001NB2YOPRQtN7Oa0wTW344heoE1TcRixMXw6y8XaHpbD-2C-N45y1czFgJQmzGNJLti_wP94UMlPX6jJ2Oy6vPjdUh_w7gQola2TL3ebDdUsvZm4c80NE8FpJc20yB4TPY70iiSMDm_PjhqyihVu7iRA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=r4ry5rcab&et=1107876852103&s=105&e=001NB2YOPRQtN7Oa0wTW344heoE1TcRixMXw6y8XaHpbD-2C-N45y1czFgJQmzGNJLti_wP94UMlPX6jJ2Oy6vPjdUh_w7gQola2TL3ebDdUsvZm4c80NE8FpJc20yB4TPY70iiSMDm_PjhqyihVu7iRA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=r4ry5rcab&et=1107876852103&s=105&e=001NB2YOPRQtN6mhJkMrbDFhEkWINmpy2BLkGmlPHWx-NfSrzPyL-rsVrxzaVxkep3RPC-fnfIEcBt0IpGVR2CMb7aEJNB5XTcw4jtbtBdBFfhAJ605adkTWQCBhTHwXYhvberY3M3Piusuniue_KhFtA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=r4ry5rcab&et=1107876852103&s=105&e=001NB2YOPRQtN5FlcvB08AUpGCtuhjiTqeegu7trNiE-JIHLNRHnAKDL4o80NJuutvtyQwdqCafgFnzMpbUXN51e51xKAHi4285Ic3JqZa2q-z9WoCf-itmK1gGQdpYeR1uzEe5HDg9hamdx_mJrJW-DQ8NHD92i3Hr5tV4UiWvqyc=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=r4ry5rcab&et=1107876852103&s=105&e=001NB2YOPRQtN5FlcvB08AUpGCtuhjiTqeegu7trNiE-JIHLNRHnAKDL4o80NJuutvtyQwdqCafgFnzMpbUXN51e51xKAHi4285Ic3JqZa2q-z9WoCf-itmK1gGQdpYeR1uzEe5HDg9hamdx_mJrJW-DQ8NHD92i3Hr5tV4UiWvqyc=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=r4ry5rcab&et=1107876852103&s=105&e=001NB2YOPRQtN6SF4vxyjI57aCVJnzqmej-J_vhlW9ASmnhq46HvQrnh3jGTWMOObNsYXw4wsKu-TepDf-G-IvDoTcwNpUhp94cGfUKfhAQSCybLZTZzkg6aWEc21cbhBCWiGSi2PjFAgPRxdrp4Usyv41wRezocc5F
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=r4ry5rcab&et=1107876852103&s=105&e=001NB2YOPRQtN6SF4vxyjI57aCVJnzqmej-J_vhlW9ASmnhq46HvQrnh3jGTWMOObNsYXw4wsKu-TepDf-G-IvDoTcwNpUhp94cGfUKfhAQSCybLZTZzkg6aWEc21cbhBCWiGSi2PjFAgPRxdrp4Usyv41wRezocc5F
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=r4ry5rcab&et=1107876852103&s=105&e=001NB2YOPRQtN7wi43cBMDJH1QTpanUU3t4hd3knDZ6wn6LoREbQY_nxg7pZRFzqQAI3uhELcwjIrQaD6BW0rDjFAuF2J8JnoHf3-H2c9oTDjBT8yYqOhWKylRHksnxI_EEwr3fOiy7zTP8CGs9lsMn_mZL27tBfHc55xj5VSKUohN3wtbEOPFznQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=r4ry5rcab&et=1107876852103&s=105&e=001NB2YOPRQtN7wi43cBMDJH1QTpanUU3t4hd3knDZ6wn6LoREbQY_nxg7pZRFzqQAI3uhELcwjIrQaD6BW0rDjFAuF2J8JnoHf3-H2c9oTDjBT8yYqOhWKylRHksnxI_EEwr3fOiy7zTP8CGs9lsMn_mZL27tBfHc55xj5VSKUohN3wtbEOPFznQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=r4ry5rcab&et=1107876852103&s=105&e=001NB2YOPRQtN6H45T5T2Zv-Iybqo_jvduoGhkNyO0RGba29ly9oZC7bCGMzkrlmvbu4ZC085rmovdCg87GYyn3tfmQAsnMSdWnF_2v0yDa3VZgKsK0oVsDCXsU7rSkOdCYEZvlk2ljfpGuRwoLGDshaFNvoUP14uru
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=r4ry5rcab&et=1107876852103&s=105&e=001NB2YOPRQtN6H45T5T2Zv-Iybqo_jvduoGhkNyO0RGba29ly9oZC7bCGMzkrlmvbu4ZC085rmovdCg87GYyn3tfmQAsnMSdWnF_2v0yDa3VZgKsK0oVsDCXsU7rSkOdCYEZvlk2ljfpGuRwoLGDshaFNvoUP14uru
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=r4ry5rcab&et=1107876852103&s=105&e=001NB2YOPRQtN4MTPN62AZs1___lMrXq-L8_2Byy_zoHIH7XniMPJ6kDm1dcQN3epxgdI-m__dLJ1c5rtO1Ya7kfNSdhYFgsprU4pl41K5LuMpbObYlLUJhCW9UlEXcl0fWFQxMK-1CfR8=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=r4ry5rcab&et=1107876852103&s=105&e=001NB2YOPRQtN47_EpuSFmlWLybr5VoLl2ccVHO7xkp-YIhqZLF8BP10cCm2EFWVXOBrTrQWpuElrmI2u7Cigy3nB_DpoGxyjIH1st0NLr_6uk8JyqqUwDCEcl_Mo6A7jT4ZQe8L3XmJnY=
mailto:info@ticenterdenver.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=r4ry5rcab&et=1107876852103&s=105&e=001NB2YOPRQtN4CkvtDlGKS0L5BEfStNDiRDi3kJLRQVM7G7qZrxZwPR6BeSf4VH0nbWLHIc_LIHIgqfhnu7VW7yDaZlxIUiws5LAejiUyibJSsJLI5diDRoAV2scwW2qkYie3Kb4SlGIM=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=r4ry5rcab&et=1107876852103&s=105&e=001NB2YOPRQtN6qpJlpSvu4PE4-YlYvhLqaaxP7n6nxh0J0gVz6hhhCrlhu9M2ZTwZ2Q9QvgqflJN-aG8PfbZUT1xhn-j4KtrzfPZiBq_y8BIg7bLAuiSDBeAw3Bwg96n7GHMjp0F9iJQZSRvEgrY3SRBSlOkLZgHH79uYzS2iREJDJXTbDbn4ePNfOwmcy9hte
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=r4ry5rcab&et=1107876852103&s=105&e=001NB2YOPRQtN6qpJlpSvu4PE4-YlYvhLqaaxP7n6nxh0J0gVz6hhhCrlhu9M2ZTwZ2Q9QvgqflJN-aG8PfbZUT1xhn-j4KtrzfPZiBq_y8BIg7bLAuiSDBeAw3Bwg96n7GHMjp0F9iJQZSRvEgrY3SRBSlOkLZgHH79uYzS2iREJDJXTbDbn4ePNfOwmcy9hte
http://www.lep.gov/

